
VIA Federal Express 
Tracking Number: 2314368291 

July 31, 1995 

Mr. Stuart Dinwiddie 
Permitting Section 
New Mexico Environment Department 
Hazardous and Radioactive Materials Bureau 
525 Camino De Los Marquez 
P.O. Box 26110 
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87502 

RE: Environmental Compliance Contact for Safety-Kleen Corp. Facilities in New Mexico 
(Albuquerque, NMD 000804294; Farmington, NMD 980698849) 

Effective immediately, Darla Jo Huff is no longer the environmental engineer for the New Mexico 
Safety-Kleen facilities. Brian Jacobson will be providing environmental engineering support for 
these facilities until a permanent replacement is hired. He may be contacted at: 

Brian Jacobson 
Senior Environmental Engineer 
Safety-Kleen Corp. 
3333 Quebec, Penthouse A 
Denver, CO 80207 
(303) 783-0531 
Fax (303) 377-8461 

Our records show a permit modification requested by Darla Jo Huff is due to be submitted in the near 
future. Since you are in the process of moving and do not have a direct phone extension, please 
contact Brian or myself as soon as possible to discuss this issue as well as other transitional issues. 
Brian will be in New Mexico August 7 and August 8 as well and would like to schedule a meeting 
with you if this would be convenient. 

Sincerely, 

Diana Leutner 
West Region Environmental Manager 
(303) 377-8424 

DEL/btj 

3333 QUEBEC STREET 
PENTHOUSE A DENVER, CO 80207 
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